
 
 

 

 

21st September 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

I am writing to inform you about the first stage of our extra-curricular offering for 
Music this year. 

We are inviting Year 7 students to our new Contemporary Music Group on a 
Wednesday evening between 3:15 and 4:05pm. We will meet the students on the 
Year 7 playground at 3:15 before splitting off into two groups, singers and 
instrumentalists. 

The Contemporary Music Group is open to all, and we will have a range of parts 
for instrumentalists as well as singers. Over the first few weeks, we will rehearse 
the singers and instrumentalists separately, before joining together closer to half 
term to record the performance which we look forward to sharing with you 
virtually. 

Students who would like to play an instrument will need to provide their own, 
unless it is a keyboard or piano. If students are bringing in an instrument, they are 
welcome to leave it on the storage racks in the Music Department during the day. 

We will be following all relevant Covid guidance relating to good hygiene 
practises throughout the club. Whilst we will not be able to have a live Christmas 
Concert this year, we are very much looking forward to sharing with you the 
performances that we create over the coming months. 

Once we have established this first group, we will look to run other similar groups 
for the other years in the school. With the current Government guidance, we are 
limited in what we are able to offer and we very much hope that, in the near future, 
we will be able to run our usual selection of groups. In the meantime, we hope to 
see your child at our new club. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr R. Fisher 
Head of Music 


